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							24 January 2022
THE KARIG ESTATES MEETING TOMORROW NIGHT (25 JANUARY, 6:30PM) WILL BE ENTIRELY VIRTUAL—DO NOT GO TO TEMPLE BETH EL!!
Due to legitimate concerns about Covid and because everyone will be able to hear much better over Zoom, the meeting will now be entirely virtual.  Hopefully, this will allow everyone to participate as desired.
This will also permit the developer, Mr. Ibrahim, to share plats and designs that otherwise would not be very accessible at an in-person session.
Here is the Zoom link:
Tuesday, January 25, 2022 6:30 PM-9:30 PM
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88987865053?pwd=WVBFRVd1TXdmSk5pWlg0RkVtWnBxdz09
Meeting ID: 889 8786 5053 
Passcode: 972811 
One tap mobile 
+16465588656,,88987865053#,,,,*972811# US (New York) 
+13017158592,,88987865053#,,,,*972811# US (Washington DC) 
Dial by your location:        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 

Meeting ID: 889 8786 5053 
Passcode: 972811 
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kbZgSbOEiD
In other SRCA news:
· The City has been contacted again about picking up tree branches that are on the public strips
· The next SRCA meeting will be on Thursday, 3 Feb at 7:30. Zoom information and draft agenda will be sent out next Wednesday via newsletter and posted on our website.
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